

May 24, 2005

Mike King FamilyTime Entertainment, Inc. 960 East Washington Street Suite 100 B Indianapolis, IN 46202

Dear Mike,

On behalf of Easton Town Center, I would like to thank you, Don, and all of the wonderful performers for an outstanding event last Saturday, May 21. "Puppet Mania" was definitely a success. It would be great to make "Puppet Mania" into an annual Easton event. The hands-on workshops and crowd interaction you provided are experiences we find important to offer our visitors.

We look forward to working with you on Kids Fest and "You Can Be a Magician" Day.

All the best,

Kristin Scott Events Manager